

Beamish Road, Billingham, TS23 3DX



enquiries@stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk



(01642) 870003



stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk



St Michael's Catholic Academy

Head Teacher: Clare Humble

Deputy Head(s): Marc Scott, Clare Carey & Matthew McAuley

BHCET CEO: Stuart McGhee

BHCET Chair of Directors: Yvonne Coates

23 September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

Year 11 Fish & Tips Evening and Revision Programme

On Wednesday 8 October we are holding our annual "Fish & Tips" revision evening for students in year 11 and their families. This will be an exciting and interactive evening where you will have first-hand experience of different ways to revise and prepare for examinations.

We are offering a series of workshops to help students prepare for their upcoming mock and public examinations. The mock examinations are just over seven school weeks away and it is only twenty-six school weeks until the start of the GCSE examinations. Our highest attaining students last year began their revision at this time, making an early start and doing a little each week is the best way to ensure that your child reaches their full potential.

This year we will have BHCET directors for English and Mathematics giving a specialist input to help your child achieve their best in these subjects.

The outline of the evening will be as follows:

•	5:30 pm	Welcome, introduction and goodle bags in the hall.
•	5:45 pm	Input from BHCET directors for English and Mathematics
•	6:15 pm	Carousel of revision workshops for you to try strategies with your child

at home

7:00 pm Fish & chips and refreshments served in the dining room.

Following the revision workshops students and their families, including siblings, are welcome to join us for a free fish and chip supper. If you are able to attend, please complete the link attached with this letter to let us know how many people from your family will be attending. This will greatly support us in planning the revision sessions and catering arrangements. This will be an enjoyable and informative evening and we look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

M. McAuley

Deputy Headteacher

